
From: Baker, Simon
Sent: 3/30/2010 11:30:21 AM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Follow up call — AB 57 Procurement plan

Hi Trina,

Tomorrow is state holiday. How about 
Thursday?

Best,

Simon Eilif Baker

Regulatory Analyst

Procurement, Renewables & Climate 
Strategy Branch

California Public Utilities Commission - 
Energy Division

seb@cpuc.ca.gov

415-703-5649

Please consider the
environment before printing this e-mail

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2010 11:29 AM 
To: Baker,
Simon
Subject: Follow up call -- AB 57 Procurement
plan

SB GT&S 0043122

mailto:seb@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:TNHc@pge.com


Simon, Charles and I would like to talk with you as a 
follow up to the conversation you and I had Friday afternoon about the 
utilities' AB 57 Procurement Plans/"Bundled Plans". Are you by any chance 
free for a few minutes to talk by phone tomorrow afternoon? Any time in 
the afternoon would work. Not a long call - just some additional thoughts 
and clarifications. Let me know. Thanks,

Trina

SB GT&S 0043123


